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HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION INC.
120 Sea Sprav Lane. Neptune. NJ 07753 Fax: (732) 988-8758 Tel: (732) 988-0023





Dear Homeowners,

We are pleased to inform you of an improvement that the Board of Trustees and Architectural Control Committee (ACC) have made to the replacement/modification process.  The process will be faster for simple replacement work, which is the most common and has clearly defined specifications for most items.

Effective August 1, 2006, we have two procedures, depending on the type of modification.


1.  Modifications for items which have a clear specification and no need for drawings and specific brands/models have been identified:


-  A replacement/modification notification form (new) must be completed and submitted to the Property Manager.  The Property Manager will verify completion of the form and contractor insurance information.  If all is in order, the form will be accepted and the homeowner will be notified.  This will occur within five (5) business days.  Approval from the ACC or Board is NOT necessary.

-  Work cannot proceed until written acceptance has been received from the Property Manager.  
-  This applies ONLY to the items listed on the “Replacement/Modification  notification Form”.

2.  Any other type of modification requires submission of a modification request Form (new) and the ACC and/or Board approval must be obtained before work commences.  This includes: 

-  Any modification requiring a drawing (patio, gas line placement, satellite dish, addition of window to end unit, flower bed border, deck).


-  Replacement modification where the brand or model has not been pre-approved.

-  No specification exists.
Due to the risk to common property and causing the Association additional expenses, it is imperative to ensure that modifications are made in compliance with specifications.  The fines for violations of the process have been adjusted in order to ensure that the appropriate approval is obtained at all times.  The ACC will conduct periodic audits of work completed to ensure that modifications are in compliance and as noted in notification forms.  Please always follow the process to avoid a fine.

VIOLATION



FINE


ADDITIONAL REQUIREMENTS
Failure to obtain approval to 

$50

work, modification meets 

specification.
Failure to obtain approval and/or
$100

 
Modification must be redone or 

does not meet specification.




removed to be in compliance.









Any additional cost are the 









responsibility of the HO.  Any costs









to the Assoc. assessed to HO.
Failure to obtain approval, no

$500


May be required to remove 



specification exists.
modification and restore to prior







condition.
Application/notification indicated
$500
Modification must be redone to be


that modification would meet


in compliance.



specification, but work completed

did not (e.g., different brand used).

Attached is copy of the new modification notification form.  Additional copies of this and all forms can be obtained from the Management Office or on the Association website.  Copies of all approved specifications are also available in these locations.

We hope that you are pleased with this improvement, which is part of the Board’s ongoing efforts to keep our community looking great while simplifying processes for our members.

Please contact the Property Manager or any Board member if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

The Board of Trustees

Cc:
Chris Carhart, Property Manager
